Dear Parents/ Carers,                                                                                                                                                                                          

We are excited to introduce and launch a new Maths programme in Pippins.

This new programme, Doodle Maths, is designed to support your child’s learning in Maths. 
Using the programme regularly, ‘little and often’ can help to boost your child’s confidence and ability in Maths.

Please find attached the parent information sheet detailing the benefits and key features of the programme as well as detailed instructions on how to download and use Doodle Maths. 

It would be great if the children could log on regularly and work through their tasks each week.
Research shows that the more the children use Doodle, the faster they progress through their individualized programme which set at the right level for each child. Each child will be able to progress at the right level and in their own pace. 

In school, towards the end of the year, we will be rewarding the children on using doodle in a variety of ways:
· We will be handing out certificates in our celebration assemblies on Fridays. 
· We will be running a competition between Year 1 and 2 and the Reception class to see which class is the Doddle Champion of the Term in the summer term.

[bookmark: _Hlk182306340]What we are expecting of you as parents/carers:
· Please download the programme onto a touchscreen device and link your email address to your child’s account so that you can view their progress. 
· Please encourage and support your child in logging on regularly. We would love the children to aim to be in the green zone by the end of the week. They should be able to work independently- please offer minimal support.
· Remember the more your children use it, the faster their progress. 

Please also find attached login details for your child. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Happy learning!
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